
News 

 

Mrs Edyvean’s class have been  reading the story of 

The Very Hungry Caterpillar and learning all about 

the life cycle of a caterpillar.  



 

 

 

Please note that children 

are not allowed in school 

before 8.15am. Kids Club is 

open from 7.45am. 

Sandy Hill Academy car 

park is only for use by 

STAFF and BLUE BADGE 

HOLDERS at all times of the 

day.  



 

 

 

 

Well done to the following children who have received their read-

ing certificates this week — 

 Rocket Reader Certificate 

          Star Reader Certificate 

     Travis Barbery  Alex Wood 

     Cosmic  Reader Certificate 

 Tommy Dalley Charlie Bawden  Charlie Rogers 

  Austin Jones  Rebecca Lord    



 

 

Kids Club Closure - Friday 2
nd

 June   

 

Unfortunately, Kids Club will not be open on the Friday of half 

term, Friday 2
nd

 June 2017.  This is due to the school not 

having any electrical power on this day.  We apologise for any 

inconvenience caused. 

We will be open for the rest of the week Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday (Monday is a Bank Holiday).   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Gemma Rogers  

Kids Club Manager 



School Dinners are 

£2.20 a day. Please 

make sure payment is 

brought in daily in a 

named envelope. 

If you would like to pay 

weekly please bring in 

the money in a named 

envelope stating how 

many days payment is 

included. 

Thank you 

 

Week beginning 

Monday 24th April 
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